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NOTICE OF PUBLIC MEETING 

 

BFI Model Fill Class 1 Landfill 

Permit No.: 0151-S1-R4 AFIN: 60-00565 

 

The Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality (ADEQ), under provisions of Regulation 

No. 22 of the Arkansas Pollution Control and Ecology Commission, has scheduled a Public 

Meeting in North Little Rock, AR, on Tuesday, April 18, 2017, to discuss the Assessment of 

Corrective Measures (ACM) for remedying impacts to groundwater at the landfill located in 

Pulaski County, AR. 

 

The scheduled Public Meeting will be held in the Commission Room at ADEQ’s home office, 

5301 Northshore Dr., North Little Rock, AR. The meeting is scheduled to begin at 6:00 p.m. 

 

The ACM was approved by the ADEQ Regulated Waste Operations, Office of Land Resources 

on January 18, 2017. Included in the ACM is an assessment and analysis of the effectiveness of 

potential corrective measures, including but not limited to: the estimated performance and 

reliability of the implementation, potential impacts of appropriate potential remedies, as well as 

the time required to begin and complete the remedy, costs of remedy implementation, and other 

requirements in place to protect public health and the environment. 

 

The purpose of the Public Meeting is to provide interested persons with the opportunity to meet 

with ADEQ and the facility’s staff and informally discuss the ACM. Since the meeting is not a 

formal hearing, no prepared statements are necessary, and no formal comments are recorded 

during the process. Based on the results of the corrective measures assessment and public 

meeting comments from interested and possibly affected parties, the owner or operator of the 

facility will select a remedy, which must meet the provisions set forth in APC&EC Regulation 

No. 22. 

 

Additional information on the ACM and selected potential corrective measures is available from 

Charles Johnson at (501) 682-0832 or Blake Whittle at (501) 682-0843. 

 

Dated this 15 day of March, 2017 

Becky Keogh, Director 

Arkansas Department of Environmental Quality 

 


